THE CLARKSON SURGERY PATIENT SURVEY 2014 ACTION PLAN
Following the completion of the 2014 in-house patient survey, the surgery and the PRG considered the results prior to this action plan being agreed and completed.

It was decided that three key areas for improvement were identified from the survey.

1. The speed in which telephones are answered

2. Arrangements for making routine appointments

3. Arrangements for making emergency appointments

TELEPHONES – The Clarkson Surgery is looking to upgrade to a more versatile telephone system which should enable calls to be answered more promptly.

Action:- to be completed by 31st December 2014

ROUTINE APPOINTMENTS – The Clarkson Surgery is actively looking at ways to make available more routine appointments.  From May, more clinical time with a Doctor will be available for pre-booking.  Further details will be outlined in the Patient Participation Report.
Action:- to be completed by 1st June 2014

EMERGENCY APPOINTMENTS – The Clarkson Surgery will endeavour to improve communications regarding the arrangements for emergency appointments.
Action:-  to be completed by 1st June 2014

